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INTERSTATE MERCURY EDUCATION & REDUCTION CLEARINGHOUSE

2013 Triennial Submissions Due in Early 2014

Beginning January 1, 2014, companies can begin to file their 2013 Triennial notification forms
through the Interstate Mercury Education and Reduction Clearinghouse (IMERC) e-filing system
at https://imerc.newmoa.org/Public.

Notification through the e-filing system enables firms to comply with the Mercury-added
Product Notification requirements of Connecticut, Louisiana, Maine, Massachusetts, New
Hampshire, New York, Rhode Island, and Vermont. Reporting is required for any company that
sold or distributed mercury-added products into the states listed above during calendar year
2013. The reporting window is January 1 through April 1, 2014.

IMERC encourages companies to compile information for mercury-added products sold or
distributed during calendar year 2013 prior to the reporting deadline. This information includes
the “total mercury” value for products (mercury content of a product multiplied by the number
of units sold/distributed during the calendar year).

IMERC will send additional Alerts in the next several months with more information regarding
compliance with 2013 Triennial reporting and other IMERC activities and developments.

Update Company Contact Information
If you are receiving this Alert in error or if you need to update or add additional company
contacts, contact the IMERC Coordinator at imerc@newmoa.org or (617) 367-8558.

2010 Notifications Now Overdue — States are Issuing Warnings

Most mercury-added product notifiers have submitted their 2010 Triennial forms, but some
have not filed and are out-of-compliance. IMERC’s members are sending out notices of violation
to many of those non-filers. If your company has not yet submitted a 2010 notification, contact
the IMERC Coordinator to find out how to avoid receiving one of these letters and comply with
the requirements.

For more information, visit http://www.newmoa.org/prevention/mercury/imerc.cfm.




